
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

February 25, 1963

Dear Hector:

Thought you would like to
see the attached.
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DEPARTMENT OF
HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

OFFICE OF EDUCATION
WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

FEB 211963

The Vice President
United States Senate
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Vice President:

This is in reference to the communication from
Mr. Xico P. Garcia, a medical student at thu National
University of Mexico in Mexico City, who would like
to transfer to the University of Texas in order to
complete his medical education.

As you know, the Office of Education does not recommend
the adceptance or nonacceptance of students in any U.S.
colleges and universities. Such determination must be
made by appropriate offiBials of these institutions.
Hawever, this Office, upon request, does make interpreta-
tions of relative equivalence of foreign academic
credentials. Should the Dean of the University of Teias
Medical School desire such service, we will be happy to
comply with his request.

Sincerely yours,

Wayg0-C. - Reed
Deplifty Commissioner


